NURSING COVER LETTER NEW GRAD

Joan Zimmerman
4154 Broad Street, Tuscaloosa, AL 35404
Tel# 123-123-1234
jzimmerman@nursingprocess.org

March 29, 20XX

Lisa Brown
Timmerman University Hospital
110 Cherry Drive, Tuscaloosa, AL 35404

Dear Ms. Brown,

I am excited to apply for the CCU position at Timmerman University Hospital. As a new graduate RN, I can’t think of a better hospital to begin my career as a nurse. I trained at Geisinger Medical Center, a large teaching institution similar to yours, and I loved every second of my critical care experience. To be on the Timmerman critical care team would be a dream come true for me.

My keen knowledge of the cardiac system and complex care necessary in CCU were emphasized in my critical care clinical rotations. As a top-performing student, I was able to work independently with skill and compassion to care for 1-2 patients each day. In addition, I received high accolades from my professors and medical staff regarding my competent nursing and leadership abilities when serving as a team leader. I quickly absorbed the materials, skills, and technology necessary to efficiently perform all duties as a nursing student while working in critical care.

One particular experience in the CCU stands out for me. As nursing students, we are often designated the task of holding pressure to the site after the removal of an arterial line. For some, this can be a tedious task. As I was holding pressure to the site, I talked to the sleeping patient and visually assessed him for any signs of distress. I monitored his vitals and checked the lines while continuing to hold pressure. I noted that his color suddenly became more pale, and he was beginning to sweat. His vital signs were dropping slowly. I signaled a nearby nurse, who confirmed that this patient might be in distress. She expressed her appreciation that I was keenly monitoring this patient. This example taught me a valuable lesson on the importance of astute observation in the CCU and motivated me toward a career as a CCU nurse.

I believe that I am a strong candidate for the CCU RN position at Timmerman. With my aptitude for learning along with my ability to independently pick up new skills, I am confident that I will make an excellent CCU nurse. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this position further at your convenience. Please feel free to reach out to me at 123-123-1234.

I look forward to hearing from you.

With Regards,

Joan Zimmerman
